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UNIVERSITY  OF  TECHNOLOGY,  SYDNEY 
 

 
RULE CHANGES APPROVED BY COUNCIL 

 
Pursuant to Clauses 46 and 48(1) and (2) in Division 3, Chapter 4 of the UTS By-law 

the following rule approved by Council will take effect on 29 March 2001 
 

 
Council resolved at meeting 01/2 (22.03.01): 

 
 
COU/01/025 

 
AB/01/4.1 
 
.21 that Rule 9, Division 3, G3 – Rules relating to the Academic Board 

be amended as follows (additions in bold): 
 

The Deputy Chairs, unless they resign or cease to be members of 
the Board, hold office for such period (not exceeding two years) 
and on such conditions as may be determined by the Council on the 
recommendation of the Board.  Should a Deputy Chair’s 
membership of Academic Board conclude as a result of the 
conclusion of his or her term in an ex officio staff member 
position, the Deputy Chair may continue as a co-opted 
member of Academic Board, for a period up to the next 
general Academic Board election, at the Board’s discretion, 
in order to continue or complete the work of the Board.  The 
duties of the Deputy Chairs will be determined, from time to time, in 
consultation with the Chair and Deputy Chairs. 

 
 
 
 
 

This rule change will be posted on the official noticeboards at Broadway and Kuring-gai 
campuses. 

 
 

 


